
 

Bulb remembrance application form 
 

 

 

Many visitors to the crematorium have expressed a 
desire to commemorate their loved ones by making a 
donation to our bulb planting scheme to enhance the 
beauty of the crematorium grounds.   
 
The bulbs are planted to flower in the spring and 
autumn months throughout the grounds.  These are 
living memorials that will add beauty to the scene – 
bluebells, crocus, cyclamen and snowdrops are 
used. 
 
 

Please dedicate Bulbs in memory of the late: 

 

who died on: 

Variety of Bulbs 

Variety: 
Approx. no. of bulbs for 

each £2.50 donated 
Sum you wish to 

donate 

Crocus 25 £ 

Autumn Flowering Crocus 20 £ 

Snowdrops 30 £ 

Bluebells 14 £ 

Autumn Flowering Cyclamen 4 £ 

TOTAL SUM Minimum total of £10 £ 

Your Details 

Name:   

Address: 
  

  Postcode: 

Phone:   

Email:   

Date:   

 
 
 

Please return this form with a cheque, made payable to ‘Rushmoor Borough Council’  
to The Park Crematorium, Guildford Road, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU12 4BP 

 
Should you require advice or assistance, do not hesitate to contact us on  

01252 321 653 or bereavementservices@rushmoor.gov.uk 
 
 

Office use 
only 

Crem No Receipt No Date of planting 
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